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4th November 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Ski Trip – February 2021 
 
Thank you for your communication prior to half term in relation to your preference around 
moving the Ski trip to 2022.  For those confirming their places and for this to be rolled on to 
February 2022, this has been actioned.   
 
I have liaised with the tour operator, and can confirm we will be receiving the deposits back 
for those who do not wish to roll the deposit over to February 2022.  I am hopeful this 
process can be completed during this half term.  Once we receive the deposits back, the 
finance team will action refunds. 
 
Any second deposit payments we received as a college, will be refunded to those families 
requesting a refund.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mr S Patman 
6th Form Achievement Leader 
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